
From:
To: East Anglia ONE North; East Anglia Two
Cc:

Subject: SPR Non-disclosure Agreements
Date: 15 February 2021 19:59:24

My Ref 20024140 and 20024137

Dear Mr Smith

I have noted on the SEAS website that a formal complaint letter has been sent to you regarding SPR’s Option
Agreement which seeks to place a non-disclosure agreement on the relevant land owner.

I am horrified that this pressure is being applied by SPR which clearly seeks to gag objectors and pressurise
them into signing said document.

I trust that you will address this serious issue and ensure that anyone subject to one of these NDAs is given the
right to speak openly and without fear of retribution.

I look forward to hearing the action you propose to take against SPR.

Yours sincerely

Alan Collett

cc Dr Therese Coffey

mailto:EastAngliaTwo@planninginspectorate.gov.uk



